
Mars Area Centennial School  
Open House 

 

Rescheduled 
 

Monday, March 26, 2018 
6:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. 

 

Open House  
- See your child’s school work displayed  

throughout the classrooms and hallways. 
- Enjoy time with family and friends. 

 
 

Art Showcase (Ms. DeAndrea) 
- View various artwork displays created by your  

Grade 5 and 6 students in the Centennial First  
Floor Lobby. 

-   Make sure to ask your student the thought process 
 behind their artwork. 

 
 

Centennial School Book Fair  
- There will be no Book Fair during the rescheduled Open 

House.  You may send money with your students to shop 
during the Book Fair on Thursday, March 22, 2018.  

 
If you have any questions, please contact the Centennial Office  

at 724-625-2601. 
 

We look forward to your visit and the time you will spend with us 
enjoying this fantastic event!!! 

 
-Mr. Kostewicz and the Centennial School Staff 


